
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

July 3, 2022 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer Requests: 

• Delesie Johnson—Healing with broken relationship with family. 

• Fred Massey—God willing I will leave for a week in Guatemala Saturday 
for a medical mission trip. 

• Gregory Goodin—Pray for my family and the church and all who                    
requested prayers. We need God’s love more than ever and for Brandyn 
and his family. 

• The Spain’s—That I can make an impact in the lives of people in my  
community through my career and my live. 

• For Austin Trigg  to find a good job. For us to be blessed financially as 
well. 

• Seward Family—Prayers for safe travels as lay our brother, Brian                  
Wiggins, to rest in Virginia. 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Family Retreat Save the Date 

September 30—October 2    

HEB Camps have changed their rules 
and this will be our last one. If you 
would like to help plan this retreat,      

contact Cathy Spain at 210-618-3872                

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 

The Women's Ministry is sponsoring a back-to-school 
supply drive to be distributed through the food bank 
and for the Mexican orphanage. During the July sales 
pick up crayons, glue, scissors, spiral notebooks, wide-
ruled notebook paper, colored pencils, or drawstring                 

backpacks.. (However, we don’t need any pencils!) Not only are you helping parents &             
students, you’re helping teachers. Baskets are in the foyers for collection. Thank you. 

Foster Program Needs: 

Children sized hangers—See Nancy O. for more 

Have you been a follower of Christ all your life? If so, you probably are grateful 

for the blessings that come with that commitment. Do you expect special                  

treatment because of your faith? Do you know people who have come to Christ 

later in life, perhaps from a lifestyle not consistent with your values? Do you    

wonder if you have special privileges or wonder what’s in it for you over against 

the late comers? Peter wondered, when he asked, “Lord what then will there be  

for us?” referring to himself and his fellow disciples. Jesus gave him two answers. 

One answer said the first will be last and the last first. The other answer was               

longer and more complex - the parable of the workers in the vineyard - but                     

with the same conclusion. 



If you’d like to contact Rob McRay, 
his email address is: 
 rob@teamimp.com 

 

VBS 2022 
 

July 5-8, 9:30am—12:30pm 

Northside Church of Christ 

3 yrs (by March 1, 2022) -                     
entering 5th grade 

 Registration is free and limited 

 Registration closes June 27 unless maximum enrollment has 
been reached 

 All children  must be potty-trained to attend VBS 

 Church is located at 19818 US Hwy. 281, 78258 

 6th grade and older can volunteer. 

    
   Adult/Teen 

 <<== Student      Volunteer ==>>  
 Registration        Registration
   

For more information, contact                   
Nicole at nicole.largent@nscoc.org 

 

 

Common Grounds will be 

here for the month of July  

Dan and Mary Huber 
wish to express their                    
appreciation for the 
cards, notes and                

prayers for them and their family 
over the recent passing from this life 
of Dan’s father. Thank you all! 


